
  

The Update 
The latest news and announcements from Derbyshire UNISON 

As has become all too frequent 

under this government, a change 

in policy has been accompanied 

by too little detail or explanation. 

Currently, Derbyshire UNISON 

has no further advice we can give 

members, including those who 

have lost their jobs in social care 

because the government 

wouldn’t listen to trade unions, 

care providers and experts in the 

first place. 

As soon as we have some more 

news, including any legal advice, 

we will be updating all members. 

In the meantime, please don’t 

bombard us with calls and emails 

because we simply cannot tell 

you any more than you can read 

on news media! 

Keep visiting our website 

derbyshireunison.com where we 

will first post any updates. 

 

 

The government has backed down on their ill thought out ‘no jab 

no job’ rule in health and social care … but what will that mean 

for those who’ve already lost their jobs? 
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Compulsory vaccinations 

As has become all too 

frequent under this 

government, a change in 

policy has been 

accompanied by too little 

detail or explanation. 

Contacting Derbyshire UNISON 

01629 582266 

branch@unisondc.co.uk 

derbyshireunison.com 

http://www.derbyshireunison.com/

